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Second Update - Notice of Service Reduction and Force Majeure Declaration beginning June 13, 

2017 at 9:00 AM CCT
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06/18/2017  09:00
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CRITICAL

OTHER

POSTED

NO RESPONSE REQUIRED

This is an update to the Critical Notices posted by Alliance Pipeline Limited Partnership (Alliance 

Canada) on June 8, 2017 and June 2, 2017 regarding the prospective declaration of Force Majeure 

and reduction in firm transportation service capability at specified receipt points due to slope 

movement near the Wapiti River, approximately 25 kilometres southwest of Grande Prairie, Alberta.  

Following its work over the weekend and in light of weather conditions, Alliance Canada confirms 

that it will commence exposure of the affected section of pipe and the reduction in system 

operating pressure on Tuesday June 13, 2017.  Accordingly, the declaration of Force Majeure and 

reduction in firm service at the specified receipt points will take effect on June 13, 2017 at 9:00 AM 

CCT.  Reduction of service is expected to last for a period of approximately three to five days, but 

could possibly be increased and/or extended if additional inspection or repair work is required.  

Once in effect, the Force Majeure declaration and service reduction will impact firm service, and will 

result in zero flow, at the following receipt points:

BC01A Highway 2, BC02 Aitken Creek, BC02A Aitken Creek 2, BC03 McMahon, BC04 Younger, 

BC12 West Doe, BC58 Septimus, BC62 Doe Creek, AB09 Fourth Creek, AB10 Josephine, AB11 

Pouce Coupe, AB13 Gordondale 1, AB16 Progress, AB17 Valhalla 1, AB20 Valhalla 2, AB21 

Teepee Creek, AB23 Sexsmith, AB24 Hythe, AB25 Knopcik, AB27 Wembley, AB27A Elmworth

No commercial impacts to firm contracts at receipt points downstream of the affected segment are 

anticipated.  Daily interruptible transportation service will not be available on Alliance Canada for the 

duration of the service reduction.  Alliance Canada will also not be providing operational temporary 

relocations during this period.  Alliance Canada will provide the maximum amount of capacity 

available for diversions downstream of the affected segment during the service reduction subject to 

operational constraints.  

Alliance Canada will provide further updates during this reduction of service.

Contact us:

Customer Service Hotline at 403-517-6277 (Option 1).
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